
UPCOM ING

EVENTS  

January 15 - 4th-5th

Grade will attend Mass

January 18 - No School

January 22 - 2nd-3rd

Grade will attend Mass

Open  House  Reminder

Open House may look a little

different this year , but we will still

host tours on January 24 , 2021 from

1 :00-3 :00 p .m . The tours will be in

small , socially distanced groups . If

you know someone interested in

coming to St . Alphonsus School for

the 2021-2022 school year , please

have them email Dr . Ryals at

cryals@stalphonsusbr .org and she

can set up a time for a tour . Please

share the good news of what St .

Alphonsus School has to offer .

More details to come soon .
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***There will be NO school on 
Monday, January 18th.

Mardi  Gras  Break

We have received a few questions

regarding the Mardi Gras holiday . As

of today , the Mardi Gras break

(February 15-19) is still planned for

our students .  Thursday and Friday

are considered contingency days

(snow or weather days).  Hopefully ,

we won 't need them and the entire

week will be a break for everyone .

Athletic  News

If your child is playing a sport this

year , they have to have a physical

before they are allowed to play in

their first game . 



Keep  Christ  in  Christmas

Poster  Contest

The Knights of Columbus Keep

Christ in Christmas contest winners

received their awards at Mass on

Friday . Congratulations to all and

thank you for the wonderful

participation in the contest .
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Alumni  News

Congratulations to St . Alphonsus

graduate , Jackson Bell on

achieving the rank of Eagle Scout !

Great job ! 

Welcome, Mr. Bill  Bordelon!

We welcome Mr . Bill Bordelon as

our new maintenance manager for

St . Alphonsus School and Church .

Mr . Bill is excited to meet the

faculty , staff , students and parents

on Tuesday , January 19th .

Welcome to the SAS family , Mr .

Bill ! !


